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January 2018  
 

Next meeting is January 15th at Epic Curean Restaurant, 1455 Woodruff Road 
Dinner at 6:30. Meeting Begins at 7:30 

 

     President:                 John Dillewyn    Home:  297-1462  dillewynj@bellsouth.net 
                                                                    Cell:     884-9404 
 

    Vice President:          Roger McGlone Home:  288-2411   aprogermcglone@aol.com 
                                                                    Cell:     270-6585                                                  
 

    Secretary/Treasurer: Bob Jackson     Home:  288-5304   rsjack307@charter.net  
                                                                    Cell:     430-4730                                        
 

    Safety Officer:           Fred Endler        Cell:     901-2972 
                                                                     
 

    Newsletter Editor:     Mike Reece        Home:  329-9435   mwreece@charter.net   
 

    Webmaster:               Tom Holmes       Cell:   787-0426    tholmes345@mindspring.com  
 

 
 
 

 

Quotes of the Month 
 
 

“A computer once beat me at chess, but it was no match for me at kick boxing!” 
- Emo Phillips 
 

“I pronounce you man and wife.  You may now change your Facebook status.” 
- Father Guido Sarducci 
 

“Next time a stranger talks to me when I am alone I will look at him, shocked, and just 
  whisper quietly ‘You can see me’ ?” 
- Yoda 
 

“Some days you’re a pigeon, some days you’re a statue!” 
- Anonymous 
 
 
 
 
 
 



New Members 
 

We signed up another new member in December: Emil Babineau, who is a Novice.  
Welcome to the club Emil.  Hope to see you in the Spring! 
 

 

 

Communications 
 

 

• The website is now back up for viewing.  The URL is the same as before except 
it is wcrcskyhawks.net.  Because of a failed attempt to save the club money by 
moving to a free web host we lost the “.com” name.  We did move to another 
web host and the yearly cost is significantly less.  The new site works exactly 
like the old one except for the .net part.  An enhancement has been made to the 
club application in that a front and back page can be downloaded for printing.  If 
anyone has any suggestions for improvement, I am open to them. 

 

Tom Holmes 
 

• The Spring Fly In is now scheduled for April 28, 2018.  See you there! 
 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

Nah.  It’s still Winter and nobody likes their props to freeze up in flight. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



This Month’s Special 

 
 

 

 

Ya know, helicopters can’t really fly … 

 
 

 
 

 

They’re just so ugly the earth ejects them! 

 
 

 



Advertising 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
           

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

WCRC Skyhawks 

2607 Woodruff Road 
Suite E #106  

Simpsonville, South Carolina 29681 


